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Dear Kent Primary School Families,

I hope that this letter finds you all well, relaxing and enjoying the summer with your friends and family.  While I have enjoyed the summer break, I am looking forward to welcoming all of you back to KPS and beginning another successful year!  On behalf of the faculty and staff, I would like to extend a warm welcome to those families that are new to our school.  I am confident that you will come to truly love our exceptional school community as much as I do!

We have two new classroom teachers joining our staff this coming year, each of whom will positively impact, enhance, and invigorate the teaching and learning program for your children. Please join me in welcoming Mrs. Moran to 1st Grade and Mrs. Pereira to 4th Grade.  
  
Our Custodial, Building and Grounds, and Maintenance staff have been hard at work to prepare the building for your return.  The building is nearly prepared for your arrival, and I’m sure that you’ll be as pleased as I am regarding the level of pride these men and women take in their work.  The building looks, simply put, amazing!  
I’m happy to announce that we will continue with the 6-day special area class schedule that we piloted last year.  In fact, all three elementary schools will now be permanently adopting this schedule.  This schedule enabled us to produce class schedules that have maximized instructional time on each grade level.  The teachers will inform their students of their specific schedule upon returning and welcoming them to school.  In September, I will post the entire school’s special area schedule under “From the Principal” on the KPS website for parent/guardian reference.     

I’d like to remind the parents of all incoming Kindergarten students that the Open House/Bus Run will be on September 3rd, from 9:30-10:30 AM.  September 3rd will be the first full day of school for grades 1-4 ONLY.  THERE IS NO BUS TRANSPORTATION FOR KINDGERGARTENERS ON SEPTEMBER 3.  Instead, you will need to bring your child to school from 9:30-10:30 AM, where you and your Kindergartener will both participate in Open House.  Busing for Kindergarteners and their first full day of school begins on September 4th.

I am looking forward to a positive and productive year together.  In the meantime, enjoy the remainder of summer with your family and friends.  I’ll look forward to seeing you soon.  Be happy and be well!   

Sincerely,
Daniel J. Brown
Daniel J. Brown, Principal
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